
~~~ Concert Closet ~~~ 

 

We are working to establish a “Concert Closet” to help families in need obtain Concert Dress. If you 

have any: Boys or Girls Black Pants, Black Leggings, Black Skirts, Black Dresses, White Collared 

Shirts, Boys or Girls Black Concert Shoes, or Black Ties that your family no longer needs, please send 

them into school with your child so that they can be saved and shared with students in need. 

 

 

 

 
 

October 20, 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 The excitement is building as our school prepares to host a special Veteran’s 

Day Celebration on Thursday, November 9th! 

 

 The event begins at 9:00 AM in the school gym, THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 

9th. The chorus will be working with Student Council to present a large portion of the 

program. 

At this special performance, we will want to look our very best so please adhere 

to the following dress code: 

 

Girls and Boys: Concert black Bottoms (pants, skirts, dresses, etc) 

      Concert Shoes 

    Amagansett School Concert Polo Shirts (I will pass these out  

    to the children the before the event that morning) 

 

 If parents could please send their child’s concert pants and dress shoes into 

school on WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 8th in a bag LABELED WITH THE 

CHILD’S NAME, that would help facilitate getting ready for the presentation. 

 

Thank you for all of your help and support! 

See you on 

 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 9th at 9:00 AM at the AMAGANSETT SCHOOL 

 

Mrs. Kamp 
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